
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Decision:  New Business: Integrated Mobility (submitted by TTC Chair Josh Colle)   
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the following member motion:  
 
Request that the City Manager report on the organizational structure and operating model to 
create an integrated mobility agency in Toronto that moves people more effectively, realizes 
operational efficiencies, and provides a more seamless suite of mobility options in the City. 
 


